
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 1/3/2013 11:59:55 AM
To: hcf@cpuc.ca.gov (hcf@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Meeting on credit and disconnections?

Hazlyn -

Happy new year!

I am writing to ask about setting up a meeting for PG&E to present to you the changes 
that we’ve made in complying with the Disconnection OIR. Would you and your team 
be available for such a meeting on Friday 11 Jan? If not, could you suggest a time the 
following week?

Thank you

yours

sid

SB GT&S 0310251
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